
        Pasta Party!    
The time has come to celebrate our third grade 

published book reviewers!  You are invited to 

Mrs. Blaisdell’s fourth annual  

Spaghetti Book Club Pasta Party!! 
 

Where: Laurel Oak Elementary School  

     Small Music Room 

When:  Thursday, May 19h at 1:30 p.m. 

Who:    Family and Important Friends 

 

We can’t wait to share our online reviews with you! 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of Student: ______________________ 
 

______We will attend (how many adults?_______) 

 

______We will not be able to attend 

 

______We can donate a side dish  
 

(Mrs. Blaisdell will be making the pasta – but we will also need 

salad, bread, fruit, dessert, paper goods, flatware and water bottles.  

If you are able to help, please check here and a note will come 

home soon with an item to bring.  Let me know below if you have 

a preference or additional idea as well. Thank you in advance!) 


